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Merit Selection Panels

• Sincere thanks to our P&C representatives working on NHS 

merit selection panels. It is a valuable contribution that 

we make to this process.

• Thankyou to Janene for her work on filling staff vacancies 

at NHS.



Annual School Report

• Thanks Janene for your work on the Annual School Report which can 

be found on the NHS website. We appreciate the time and effort 

that goes into collating all of that information and sincerely 

thankyou and your staff at NHS for the work that you are doing for 

our children and their precious education. Janene has also provided 

us with  copies of two internal review reports on HSC Assessment 

and Monitoring at NHS, as well as an Internal Report conducted on 

Passion Projects, Passion Electives and Future Focused Enquiry.



P&C Documents

• Consultation with Lorraine from P&C Federation regarding 

archiving documents. 

• Stored documents will be sorted and managed in the next 

school holiday break. Documents that need to be retained will 

be clearly marked, as will those that can be disposed of in due 

time.



Australian Charities Not-For-Profits

Commission (ACNC)  

• We are going to begin work on updating our Annual Information 

Statements for the ACNC.

• A few of our office bearers are upskilling themselves in this 

process – thankyou for your efforts and work on those statements.



Letter to Public School Parents

NSW Teachers Federation 

• The NSW Teachers Federation has requested that P&C Presidents 

distribute the attached letter to their school community parents 

& carers. Please see the attached letter under Parents and 

Citizens tab (Term 2) from NSW Teachers Federation that outlines 

industrial action that took place on May 4th. That letter was 

distributed to parents and carers on our email list.

• If you wish to register your details with NHS P&C please do so 

under the Parents and Citizens tab on NHS website.



School Crossing Update

• Thanks to Rebecca West for assisting me in this process of 

enquiry to council about the urgent need for crossings at 

NHS.

• We have had some positive news regarding installation of 

crossings with visitors from NCC observing our students 

upon leaving the school at 3.00pm – a very busy exodus.

• We will keep our community updated as we know more.



Fundraising Update

• We are seeking fundraising options.

• If anyone in our community has any ideas we would 

appreciate your input.

• We look forward to increasing our productivity in this 

space.


